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Hunt Military Communities celebrates the 

youngest members of our communities. The 

smallest warriors, the children, often make 

some of the most significant sacrifices 

moving from state to state, school to school, 

and having parents deployed for long 

periods, along with the myriad other 

challenges military families face. We are proud to acknowledge and 

support the tremendous strength and resiliency children of our 

military families display. To recognize military children, we have 

launched our 2nd annual “Hunt Little Heroes.” We ask that your 

children share stories of what they think it takes to be a hero and how 

they’ve been a positive in-uence in their community. Applicants are 

asked to submit a 300-word essay, a video no longer than 2 minutes, 

or a drawing telling their “Hero Story” in their own unique way. For the 

“younger” heroes, a photo with a short caption may also be submitted. 

All applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape and 

mask. We will select the top three submissions and give a cash prize to 

each. Applicants can visit https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/

huntheroesscholarship/ to see if they qualify, and to submit their 

story. From all of us here at HMC, thank you for your service and  

sacrifice.  

 

Best, 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 
Contact Information 

400 Maxwell Blvd E, Montgomery, AL 36112 

Phone: 334-262-1630 

Facebook: @maxwellfamilyhousing 

Welcome to March! It’s Women’s History Month! 

SAVE THE DATES 
March 14th  
Daylight Saving’s Time- “Spring Forward” 1 hour! 
 

March 17th 
St. Patrick’s Day! 
 

March 18th 
March Madness Begins! See next page for more info! 
 

March 20th 
First Day of Spring! 

 
Joe Johnson– Community Director 
Samantha Lord– Community Supervisor 
Denise Atkinson– Community Supervisor 
Karey Wilkinson– Leasing Specialist 
Jasmine Cudjoe– Resident Service Specialist 
Dawn Allen– Executive Home Coordinator 
 
 

Steve Maxwell– Maintenance Director 
David Sculley– Warehouse Supervisor 
Dennis Cox– Maintenance Tech 
Deon Williams- Maintenance Tech 
Will Smith- Maintenance Tech 
Joey Smith- Maintenance Tech 
Grey Cooper-Maintenance Tech 
Jamarcus Blevins- Maintenance Tech 
Rob Haberek– HVAC Tech 

 Meet Our Office and Maintenance Teams 

It pays to refer!! 

Resident Referral Program 
It’s simple! Here's how it works! 

Have your friend list you as a referral on your application. 

After they move in, you and your friend will each receive 

a $300 rent credit!  

You must be a current resident when they move in! 



maxwellfamilyhousing.com 

Welcome Back–  

Montgomery Biscuits Baseball!  

We are excited to have the Montgomery Biscuits back in town 

this year for their season, tickets are on sale! Their schedule is 

up on their website. Please visit https://www.milb.com/

montgomery/tickets to get your season tickets and check out 

their promotional calendar today!  

HAPPENING AROUND 
THE TOWN 

March Madness 2021 
March 18th 

March resident Event– You can download the ESPN 

Tournament app , search for Maxwell Family Housing 2, enter 

the password MaxwellGunter to submit your bracket. You must 

be a current resident to be eligible for prize giveaways. We will 

announce the bracket winner(s) at the end of the tournament. 

You much have your brackets submitted by tip off at the start of 

the tournament  

Download the Hunt Resident App 
Routine work orders/ maintenance requests may be submitted by 

using the HUNT Resident App. Download the HUNT Resident App 

from App Store or Google Play. Enter your first & last name, 

registration code (tenant code on your move-in form) and email 

address. HUNT Resident App allows you to submit & track requests. 

Please contact our office if you have any trouble setting up your 

account. We are happy to assist you with getting it set up! If you have 

an Emergency or Urgent service request, please call maintenance as 

soon as an issue is detected so that we can be proactive in taking 

care of your family. 

Maintenance Tip: 
Cease the Grease– Maxwell AFB Grease Recycling Program. 

The used cooking oils and grease should  be collected in 

sealed containers, turned in  and recycled. So just by pouring 

your used yellow oil un a container after cooking you’ve 

started a process that’s good for the sanitary system, your 

own sanitary pipes, the air, and the environment as a whole. 

This recycling process can eventually be turned into cleaner 

fuel!   

Please join us in the efforts at Maxwell AFB! For more 

information, please contact Maxwell AFB Environmental 

Office at 334-953-5757. 
Have a Wonderful March! 

CHALK THE WALK 
Thank you to all of the residents and MEMS staff for 

submitting their “Chalk the Walk” pictures. We greatly 

appreciate you all participating in our event and look 

forward to doing it again soon, preferably in the warmer 

weather!!!  


